
PE Kits Days – Spring 1 2024 
‘Working together to achieve success’ 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Please note that due to external coaches supporting a number of classes this half-term, PE days have had 
to change for some classes.  
 
Reception Monday and Thursday  

Y1   Thursday and Friday  

Y2   Wednesday and Thursday 

Y3   Wednesday and Friday  

Y4   Tuesday and Thursday 

Y5   Monday with Swimming on Friday 

Y6  Friday 

 
Children will need to wear their full Mossgate PE kit on the days listed for this half-term. A reminder that all 
children must wear a plain navy tracksuit with their PE kit due to the cold. Trainers do not have to be plain 
black for PE, but must be suitable for physical activity. Please be aware that they might get very wet and / 
or muddy during PE lessons.  
 

Earrings Reminder  

If your child has pierced ears, studs must be worn for school – hoops not allowed. Children should not 

wear earrings on their PE days due to the increased risk of harm caused by physical activity. Please 

make sure your child learns, as soon as possible, to remove their own earrings.  

If you wish to have your child’s ears pierced, the ideal time for this is at the beginning of the six-week 

summer holidays so that they have time to heal and the earrings can be taken out for PE on your child’s 

return to school in September. 

 

External coaches supporting PE lessons this half-term:  

• Y1 Multi-Skills – Thursday afternoons (5 weeks: Thurs 11/01 – Thurs 08/02)  

• Y1 & Y3 Dance – Friday afternoons (3 weeks: Fri 12/01 – Fri 26/02)   

• Y5 Gymnastics – Monday afternoons (4 weeks: Mon 15/01 – Mon 05/02)  

• Y4 Dodgeball – Thursday afternoons (3 weeks: Thurs 01/02 – Thurs 22/02)  
 

PE Kit to be worn throughout the year (with tracksuit when it is cold)  

• Mossgate sports top - required  

• Red shorts - required  

• Slip on plimsolls with light coloured soles for indoor PE and trainers for outdoors - required  

• Children in Reception do not need plimsolls, and will only need trainers in the summer term  

• Navy blue tracksuit (please avoid hoods) will be needed when it is cold as children wear their PE kit to 

school on their PE days instead of their usual uniform - required  

 

Thank you for your support and understanding.  

Mr Smith  


